
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Coast Road, Blackhall, Hartlepool, TS27 4HE 

Tel/Fax: 0191 586 4308       Email: office@stjosephsblackhall.net 

Website: www.stjosephsblackhall.net 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Ashton     Chair of Governors: Paul Francis 

 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Mini Tennis Festival 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in the Mini Tennis Festival on Friday 17th May 2024 
at East Durham College. 
 
It will be an exciting afternoon, where the children will take part in a carousel of the 
following 6 activities: Throw Tennis, Target Cone, Pass Relay, Bucket Throw, Pass Around 
and Splat.  
 
Your child will need to come to school dressed in an appropriate PE kit, including trainers, 
black PE shorts or tracksuit and a white PE t-shirt. They will also need to bring a water bottle 
with them.  
 
A minibus will collect pupils from school at 12:20pm and will return at approximately 
3:30pm. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Ashton 
Executive Headteacher 
 
 

Mini Tennis Festival - Friday 17th May 2024 
 

(delete as appropriate) 

I give/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Mini Tennis Festival on Friday 
17th April 2024 at East Durham College. 
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………                   Year Group …………………… 
 
 
Parent signature …………………………………………………..                Date ………………………………………… 
Parent name ……………………………………………………….. 
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